WTC Memorial will be open 24/7
WTC Memorial landscape architect Peter Walker promised that the above ground plaza area of the memorial site will be open to visitors at all times.  Hundreds of white oak and other trees will be planted on the site, as well as a group of liquidambar trees, which turn a brilliant red around mid-September.  Walker also stated that the plaza will likely be closed to animals to preserve a respectful atmosphere.  The slurry wall, which holds great significance for 9/11 families, will be visible from a line of skylights on ground level.  It will also be visible "when one goes down the memorial arrival ramp and will also form one wall of the separate Memorial Museum http://www.voicesofsept11.org/artman/publish/WTC/article_002184.php, which lies basically below the Memorial," Walker is quoted in a New York Daily News article describing the online feedback session held Tuesday on the WTC Memorial Foundations website. A full transcript of questions from the public and Walker’s answers is available by clicking here. http://www.buildthememorial.org/site/PageServer?pagename=homepage2
